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NARELLAN JETS JUNIOR RUGBY LEAGUE FOOTBALL CLUB &  
METS BASEBALL CLUB RECEIVE FINANICAL SUPPORT 

 
 
Narellan Jets Junior Rugby League Football Club and the Mets Baseball Club will soon enjoy much-needed 
improvements to their facilities thanks to their efforts and funding through Camden Council and the Federal 
and State Governments. 
 
Mayor of Camden, Cr Lara Symkowiak said these upgrades are welcome and will provide a range of benefits 
to current and future users of these sporting facilities. 
 
Narellan Jets Junior Rugby League Football Club 
 
“I am pleased that Narellan Jets will see a new clubhouse at Narellan Park thanks to receiving $200,000 
from the Federal Government’s Community Development Grants Program and an allocation of $47,000 from 
Council’s Capital Works Program.”  
 
“Through additional funding from Council, the scope of this project can now be achieved. This new 
clubhouse is consistent with Council’s Sports Ground Strategy and will complement the proposed Narellan 
Sports Hub development.” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
Mets Baseball Club 
 
In addition, the Mets Baseball Club was successful in obtaining a grant of $26,850 through the State 
Government’s Community Building Partnership Program with the Club also contributing to the project. 
Council will contribute the remaining funding of $26,850 to complete the floodlighting upgrade for their home 
ground at Catherine Field Reserve, Catherine Field.  
 
“I would like to congratulate the Mets Baseball Club on applying for this grant. Through their initiative and 
dedication, they are finding ways to improve their grounds with the assistance of Council.”  
 
“It is essential we invest in these types of projects to ensure the current and future residents of the Camden 
Local Government Area have access to a range of quality sporting facilities, and these projects are great 
examples of how we are working with the community and other levels of government to achieve this.”  
Cr Symkowiak said. 
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